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   The Korean Cultural Center, Los Angeles is hosting "Welcoming the New Year 

Hanmadang (New Year Celebration)" on Jan 24, 2017 at 6pm. KCCLA is inviting students of 

the King Sejong Institute (the Korean Language Program) as well as their family and 

friends to give them a chance to have yet another meaningful Korean cultural experience.  

 

   The event will have a Samulnori performance and Korean traditional folk games, such 

as jegichagi, yunnori, and tuho. Since 2017 is the year of the Rooster, students who were 

born in the year of the Rooster will get a present at the event.  

 

   "The event will provide an opportunity for students of diverse ethnic backgrounds to 

understand Korean traditional culture," said an official of the Korean Cultural Center.  
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